NORA SPRINGS CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 
Monday, April 1, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. at Nora Springs City Hall

[bookmark: _GoBack]It being the time and place for the Public Hearing to review the proposed Fiscal Year 2024-25 Budget, Mayor Hassman opened the public hearing at 6:00 p.m.  Mayor Hassman asked Martin whether the office has received any written comments or objections. None have been received. Stated was the change in regard to the tax levy rate per $1,000 had been decreased to $13.01432, down approximately $ .61063 from last year.  Mayor Hassman asked for comments or objections from the citizens present.  One resident asked about how the property tax amount was calculated. Mayor Hassman explained home values, the different between taxable and assessable values. It was also stated that this hearing was only for the city portion of taxes. 

Mayor Hassman closed the Public Hearing at 6:13 p.m.

